
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Nicolson for answer by 

the Chair of the Edinburgh 
Integration Joint Board at a meeting 
of the Council on 1 June 2023 

   

Question  Recruitment of frontline staff in the Health and Social Care 

Partnership is still an issue impacting all service delivery 

across Health and Social Care.  It is positive that the 

H&SCP have enlisted the Capital City Partnership to 

manage the recruitment of more staff into the workforce.  

What is the additional cost of this and when will the findings 

brought back for councillors to analyse the impact of this 

approach. 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


